¥ Rotary Club of Princes #

As always at this time of year the
Club is very active, Qur
Christmas efforts include
supporting the Bucks Young
Carers Party, tha Princas
Risborough Youth Club, the
Princes Centre, a free lunch for
over 79s living alone in the town,
a oy boxes initiative for children
in domestic abuse refuges across
the UK, meals for 300 children in
a school in Africa, goodies for
those in a local family refuge

We also support the “Trese of
Light” (providing the opportunity
lo honour, remember or celebrate
the life of someone special who
has passed away) and the
Town's Christmas lights switch-
on. For us to do this we need o
fundraise and one way thal we
do this, as we approach
Christmas, is 1o hold streel
collections in the Town,

Risborough

We are able to achieve all this
through the efforts of our Club
members who raise over £30,000
each year and get actively
involved in bringing our projacts
Iz fruition. We have been vary
fortunale 1o be able o continue
INCreasing our NUMDbErs, we now
have 65 members.

We meel on Monday evenings al
the Whiteleaf Golf Club for a
meal and various forms of
enterainment. We are a lively,
fun-loving group focused on
giving back to the community
whiilsl having a good time. Apart
from our regular meelings we
hawve a number of additional
activity groups including cycling,
walking, curry outings, a
breakfast gatharing, len pin
bowling, snooker, quiz and film
nights and regular “away day
visits".

i you are thinking aboul joining
us and helping us contribule
locally and internationally, visit
our website and consider coming
to one of our meatings 1o sea if il
might inlerast you. Also, if you
know of causes thal would
banefit from our support, or you
would like fo donale bo our
Charity Account, please use the
contact delails below. A happy
Christmas and a prosperous New
Year to you all,

You can contact us at: rcpr.ong.uk
ar call David White on O77TET
750889, or email:
davidi@dhwhite plus.com
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Spe.en Helping Hospices

Fundraising since 2001 for local hospices
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There is nothing like doing your
bit for the hospices funds and
having a good time with friends.

The annual Spring Lunch at the
Horse Trust was as popular as
ever and tickets sold out very
quickly.,
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Comedy Night in Seplember
arranged by Elliot Wengler was a
lerific success and Lacey Green
Village Hall a great venue.

The Bridge Afterncon Tea in
North Dean Village Hall attracted
a more sedate audence who
tucked into the home-made
sandwiches, scones and cakes at
half time!

The Chrisimas Markel was held
in the festive Chapel Hall, Speen.
People started their Christmas
shopping early and the
handmada craflts and gifis,
fragrances and beauty products,
artisan chocolates, stunning
jewellery, unusual Christmas
decorations and Christmas cards
were in demand.

Thank you to all who have
supported us during the year
Please continue to do 5o, we do
naed you.
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Final Events in 2024

Christmas Hamper tickels will
ba on sale at tha Christmas
Market and on-lina www. shh-
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Would you like to get involved
in SHH?

SHH would really welcome your
engagement, that could be ideas
for future fundraising events or
helping us expand our coverage
in the neighbouring Chiltern
Villages, a good contact that
might help us at an avent,
donating a prize for a raffle or if
you would ke bo get involved
with SHH contact me
grainnesutenfbaooglemail com oF

07778803260.

For further information about all
our events check out our websile
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